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Executive Summary:

The PCC is asked to give permission for our existing bank account ‘Surrey PCC
General Account’ fo be used to set up an account to enable electronic payments to
be accepted

Background

Currently residents can pay for Firearms licenses on line using the “single Online
Homes” service. It is intended that this ability to pay online will be extended to
Nationalities. This would use the GOV.UK portal using the existing bank account.
Electronic payments are not only more efficient but also have lower handling costs
compared to cash and cheques.

Recommendation:

It is recommended that the PCC permits the addition of the Surrey PCC
General bank account to GOV.UK Pay to facilitate the collection of electronic
payments for services for Surrey Police.
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Areas of consideration
Consultation

None

Financial implications
None

l.egal

None

Risks

None

Equality and diversity
None.

Risks to human rights

None
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